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Notice of Motion 94

Treaty for Victoria
| hereby give notice that it is my intention to move the following motion at the Strategic Planning Committee on 12

August 2019:

That Council formally resolve to support Treaty for Victoria, Advancing the Treaty Process with Aboriginal
Victorians Act 2018 and ancillary projects and events associated with progressing this important issue.

Treaty for Victoria reflects the intent to help improve the lives of Aboriginal Victorians, and the lives of future
generations, recognising and celebrating the unique status, rights, culture and histories of Aboriginal Victorians.

Cr Adam Gill
Dinsdale Ward



